
 

Supplemental Tuition Information 
Business, Engineering and Computer Science Majors Only 

 
The University System of Maryland Board of Regents approved a plan to increase tuition for business, 
engineering and computer science majors over the next four years. The differential will allow these 
majors to enrich the quality of their programs by increasing faculty, offering more seats to talented 
students, expanding career and academic services, and elevating national standings. 

Tuition will be increased each Fiscal Year (FY), from 2% starting fall 2015 to 15% by fall 2018. To 
enable students in these three majors to plan in advance, the increases will be phased in incrementally. 
The breakdown of the increases, for spring and fall semesters only, are: 

Current Class 
Standing 

% 
Increase 

Partial/Full Differential 
FY16 

(Fall 15 – Spr. 16) 
FY17 

(Fall 16 – Spr. 17) 
FY18 

(Fall 17 – Spr. 18) 
FY19 and beyond 

(Fall 18) 
Seniors 
(90-120 credits earned) 2% $700 $1,400 $2,800 $2,800 

Juniors 
(60-89 credits earned) 6% $700 $1,400 $2,800 $2,800 

Sophomores 
(30-59 credits earned) 11%  $1,400 $2,800 $2,800 

Freshmen 
(0-30 credits earned) 15%   $2,800 $2,800 

Students who change their majors to other than business, engineering or computer science during the 
schedule adjustment period will receive 100% refund of the differential tuition. Changes after the 
schedule adjustment period will be reflected in the next term. 

For example, students who change their majors in October will continue to be charged the tuition 
differential but not in the spring term. On the flip side, if an ARHU major changes to business, 
engineering or computer science after the schedule adjustment period, the tuition differential will be 
charged the following term. For the most current information about tuition and fees, please see the Office 
of the Bursar. 

https://billpay.umd.edu/
http://bursar.umd.edu/index.php

